
Weekly update:  
 Welcome back everyone, I hope that you all had a good Easter break and that you are 
looking forward to the summer term.  
This term we will be focusing on all that is mystical and magical with A Midsummer 
Nights Dream. We are looking forward to welcoming both music and dance specialists 
into the school to work with those pupils who would enjoy this. We have a cricket coach 
coming in one day a week to work with our young people as well as all of our activities 
that we have planned for this term.  
We have new pupils starting with us all the time and would like to welcome them to our 
school. The pupils have been fantastic. 

 
Kate Jasper  

Bonnie the therapy pup!  
 
 This term sees the arrival of Bonnie. Bonnie is a miniature 
Daschund puppy. She belongs to Sian Ackerley our SENCo 
and she is starting her journey to become a therapy pup.  
 
I will be send you all a letter home about her next week but 
please rest assured that until we have your permission Bonnie 
will be safely relaxing and growing her puppy confidence.  
 
She is very small and sleeps a lot but also loves to play and 
adores cuddles.  

Other information:  
We have an exciting opportunity to go to the theatre on 
the 24th April in Cheltenham to see a friendly version of A 
Midsummer Nights Dream. The performance is at 1pm 
with a slightly later return to school.  
A letter will also be winging its way to you this week about 
this.  
 

Word aware 
 
We have introduced Word Aware at 
school. We pick a word a week and ex-
plore its meaning to extend vocabulary 
and to develop understanding of more 
complex words.  
Next weeks word will be acceptance 

Dates for your diary:- 
 
• Forest school—Thursday mornings– please 

send warm long clothes for cold weather 
• Boundless Outdoors–Monday Mornings 

(parents will be contacted) 
• Swimming Mondays (Parents will be contact-

ed directly) 
Upcoming:  
• 24th April—Theatre Trip  

Date: April 12th 2024 


